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Bridging Divides 

	
  
We invite current graduate students to present papers dealing with topics in any of the 
fields and sub-fields of Philosophy. We are particularly – though not exclusively – 
interested in presentations geared toward bridging philosophical traditions and 
approaches. Thus while focusing on a wide range of philosophical topics a grounding 
concern would be to address some of the methodological issues that arise from 
attempts at bridging such divides. 

We ask that abstracts (approximately 150 words) be submitted to Muhannad Hariri 
(muhannad.hariri@ucdconnect.ie) no later than Friday the 6th of January, 2017. 
Responses will be issued within 10 days of that time.  

If accepted, speakers are asked to limit their presentations to 20 minutes.  

 

Thank you, and we look forward to reading your abstracts. 

 

Muhannad Hariri (University College of Dublin)  

Peter West (Trinity College) 

 


